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July 2022 

Dear Friends, 

St. Brendan’s Board Supporters Draw 

We are once again this summer reaching out to our friends to support the St Brendan’s Board 

Supporters Draw, which raises much needed funds for the preparation of our county championship 

teams at all grades, as well as our underage academy’s that operate through the winter months.  

As you may know the Board is comprised of intermediate and junior clubs in the Tralee/North Kerry 

area and field football championship teams at every level from U15 through to Senior. Significant 

progress has been made in recent years, with our Senior side contesting the county Senior Football 

Championship semi-finals of 2019, 2020 & 2021. We are hugely proud of the county representatives 

within the Board including well established senior stars – Jack Barry and Diarmuid O’Connor. We also 

have a significant number of dual players across our teams – including Fionan Mackessy, a dual 

Fitzgibbon Cup and Sigerson Cup All-star in 2022 – and we are very proud of this cohorts 

commitment to both codes. 

Our draw will operate on a rolling quarterly basis again this year with a bonus draw at Christmas. 

Entry to the draw for the year is €50 (which covers five draws – €10 per draw). Entry can be 

purchased via the payment platform at the secure link below which carries details on the draw 

schedule. Confirmation and receipt will issue following purchase via email. A host of fabulous prizes 

will be up for grabs at each draw, ranging from generous cash prizes, to week-ends away, to All-

Ireland final tickets.  

We are very mindful of the tough economic circumstances that currently pertain in a volatile world 

and which impact upon all of us. To this end any support you can provide will be warmly received 

and appreciated. We are extremely fortunate to have an ambitious and dedicated group of young 

men across all our panels and we are very keen to ensure they have the necessary support and 

resources to realise their goal of winning county championships.  

Should you require further information or wish to speak with us on any matter relating to the draw 

or fundraising, then we would be delighted to hear from you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Alex O’Donnell, Chairman, St. Brendan’s Board   
087 649 6518  
chairperson.stbrendansboard.kerry@gaa.ie 


